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NOTICE 
 
 

The provisional payment called for in terms of Government Notice No. R.1824 dated 19 December 2003, in respect of the new 
shipper investigation into aluminium hollowware imported from or originating in Egypt, manufactured by El Amal Factory for 
House Utensils, is withdrawn with effect from 19 December 2003. 
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